
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
            Thursday 4th March  2021 
 

Dear families, 
 
As we welcome back all children next week, we need to make a change to where EYFS children are dropped 
off in a morning and collected at the end of the day. 
 

 
 

 
 
Please remember that the end of the day times have also changed.  Children can be collected between 3pm-
3.15pm.  If you do need to speak to a member of staff, please ring the school as opposed to stopping staff on 
the door in the morning. 
 
If you have any questions, as always, please do ring the school on 01482 825625. 
 
Stay Safe & God Bless, 
 
Mrs C. Coldham 
Head of School 

FS2 children will now be dropped off 
through this gate into the EYFS area.  
This is for Miss Goodby’s and Miss 
Read’s class. 

FS1 children (Miss Allen/Mrs Hewitt) will 
now enter through this door.  This is 
located near to the gate that you 
previously entered to drop off/collect your 
child. 
You will also collect your child from here 
at the end of the day. 


